WCRA Minutes from the September 8, 2000 Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:34 p.m. by the President, Joe, N9WRO, and introductions were made by the board and all attendees. A motion was made and accepted to approve the minutes of the August meeting. Vice-President, Janie, AE9JG (new call), reported that tonight’s program will be a presentation on the events in Plainfield ten years ago. Next months presentation will be by Antennex. Septembers membership meeting will be at Wheaton College in Briar Hall. Secretary, Robert, N2EFT, provided an explanation on how to access the mail reflector and it purpose. Treasurer, John W9LQL, gave a report of the club’s financial condition. Membership, Carol, KB9FYL, four new members were voted in at this meeting. Hamfest, John, N9MWF, there will be a Hamfest committee meeting the following Wednesday at Janie’s (AE9JG) house. The Hamfest committee is still looking for a commercial chairperson. John asked if offering a cash equivalent for Hamfest prizes would be good idea. Committee meetings will take place once a month. Public Service, Joe, N9WRO, The Glendale Heights parade participation was a success. The truck was present. Truck, Steve, KB9TCD, the truck is in the COD parking lot. Those wishing to, may visit the truck after the meeting. Historian, John, N9LIN, took a count of how may members present participated during Plainfield (there were 11). Training, Jack, KA9HEL, reported that there are Tech and General classes scheduled. There are seven registered for the Tech class but only four for the General. Hamletter, Don, N9NYX, spoke of the advantages of providing the Hamletter via the Web. Announcements: Roberto, WA9E, has Radio Expo tickets and brochures. Steve, W9SRB, offered to help members with FCC ULS registration. New Business: The board decided to sell the tow-behind generator. There was some discussion on how to sell it – or auction it. The meeting was adjourned at 20:43. Refreshments and the presentation on Plainfield followed.

